

Friday 7th October 2022

Dates to remember

- Friday 21st October 3.15pm School ends for half term
- Monday 31st October school opens

Winner of the Golden tickets



Harvest assembly

Many thanks for all the parents and carers who sent cans and packets of food into school for our Harvest assembly. Year 5 delivered a fantastic message that the heart of Harvest is sharing!

We sent a video of the Year 5 children singing to The Ascension Church which they used as part of their Harvest celebration. Father Azariah said this was very well received and encouraged more parishioners to join in!

Well done Year 5!



Our stars of the week:

This week's certificates were teacher's own choice.



Congratulations to all!

The winning house this week was St Andrew 's.

An author's visit

Year 5 were very fortunate to have a visit by an author this week. His name is Daniel Morden. Every child has received one of his books to take home.

Years 4 and 5 also attended Home Theatre to listen to a talk by Daniel and had the opportunity to ask him questions.





Manchester City Council Cost of Living Advice Line

Manchester City Council will be providing an advice line that will offer:

- 1. Support with benefits and help with your rent (this is an existing offer made available through the contact centre)
- 2. Advice about debt and paying bills (this will be done in conjunction with Citizen Advice Manchester)
- 3. Food support (residents will receive a call back to understand their needs and connected into a local food offer)
 - 4. Support getting online (residents will be linked in with the Council's digital inclusion team)
 - By Phone: The advice line can be accessed via a free phone number 0800 023 2692. The line will be open 9:00-4:30

Monday to Friday. Agents on the phone line will have access to language line for those residents whose first language is not English. Sign Video will also be available for residents who may require this facility.

On line: An on line form will be available at https://www.manchester.gov.uk/helpinghands for those who do not wish to contact by phone.

The advice line will also have its own web page that will have links to information of how residents are able to access support. https://www.manchester.gov.uk/helpinghands